
Letters of Candidacy
2017 Annual Meeting

To: Linden Tree Lane Homeowner’s Association Board of Directors
LTL Homeowners

From: Bob McNeill,  4290
Re: Letter of Candidacy
Date: 12/23/2016

Dear HOA Board of Directors and Fellow Homeowners,
I am submitting this letter as official notice of my intent to run for a position on the Linden Tree Lane HOA Board 

My name is Bob McNeill and have resided at 4290 LTL since 2004. I have been serving as a Board member 
since February 2014, coordinating landscaping and snow removal.  I believe I have the experience to help maintain
LTL as a wonderful place to live.  

Thank you for your consideration.
Regards,
Bob McNeill

TO: Linden Tree Lane HOA Board of Directors and LTL Homeowners
FR: Shari Friedman, 4245
RE: Letter of Candidacy
Date: 12/28/2016

Please consider this my letter of intent to run for a vacant position on the HOA Board.   I have lived in 
our community since July of 2015.  Before that, I lived in a single family home in Deerfield for almost 20 years.  
Although I have never served on the board of a homeowners association, I have served on the board and on
committees in various schools, where I was responsible for negotiating contracts, communicating and 
coordinating with staff and outside vendors, setting budgets, ordering supplies, and organizing events.  By 
walking through our community, being attentive, and periodically going to board meetings, I have become 
familiar with a number of the issues faced by our neighborhood.  I have a strong desire to see our community 
flourish and remain as beautiful as it is today.  I also have a strong desire to see that happen while working 
within a reasonable budget that works for our community.  I feel that my experience, knowledge and desire will 
be an asset to the Board.

Respectfully,

Shari Friedman   

From: Sarah Mascarenhas, 4293
Re: Letter of Candidacy
Date: January 4, 2017

Dear HOA Board of Directors and Fellow Homeowners,
I am submitting this letter as official notice of my intent to run for a position on the Linden Tree Lane,
HOA Board of Directors; for the election to be held on January 18th, 2017.   My name is Sarah Mascarenhas
and I reside at 4293 Linden Tree Lane.  I have a background in corporate finance and would provide the necessary qualities
and could be an asset as a member of the Board.
It is my desire to continue the great work that the current board has made to make Linden Tree a great community.
Respectfully,
Sarah Mascarenhas

of Directors for the election on January 18th, 2017.


